

Club Information

President: Vic Welland Vice President: David Groom Treasurer: Don Bourdon Secretary: John Limbrunner Safety Officer: John Limbrunner Field Marshall: Mike McGarvey Assistant Field Marshall: Pete Doll Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,

& Ron Miller Webmaster: Chris Roberts

A Note From The President

What can I say?

The weather dealt us a pretty hard situation last month by destroying our runway. That sounds pretty bleak for most onlookers. However as a group, our club has taken a negative situation and turned it into an accomplishment. We are also using it as an opportunity to make improvements to a great flying site.

The work crew that showed up to repair the runway deserves a whole bag of gold stickers! When I saw the first pictures, I really didn't know what to think. After about 4 hours of objective thinking and good old hard work we combined all the materials we had on hand and re-built our runway to something quite useable for the short term. I really thought we would only end up with about a third of what we eventually came up with. Excellent Job!

We will discuss it in a little more detail at the meeting Tuesday but for now please know Dave Groom and Chris Roberts are putting in some effort to come up with some cost effective and more durable solutions to repair the runway for the long term. We are still in the brainstorming phase of this project; if you have any potential solutions or know of

other clubs using something we could benefit from please let us know.

It is dues time; please renew memberships to CAM, AMA, and any other groups you may be involved with.

During these winter month meetings it is always nice to see what each other is working on, please bring any projects of interest to share with the group. Vic

Meeting Agenda

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda

January 15, 2011

Welcome Everyone

Approve Meeting Agenda

Approve New Member Applications

Reports

Treasurer Report

Membership Report

Safety Report

Field Report

Intro Pilot Report

Old Business

New Business

Announcements

Monthly Presentation – TBD

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD

Adjourn until February 19 at the Library.

CAM Meeting Minutes

CAM Meeting Minutes December 18, 2012

Vic Welland called the meeting to order at 7:02 PM and welcomed all.

We ate pizza.

We had fun talking.

We went home.